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Dear Hefin
I’m sending my screen shots again as no idea why they were missing from previous email. 
The areas in pink of the maps, are where asbestos was dumped over a period of 25 years by Portsmouth
dockyard. 
I have many newspaper clippings of illness in the area over the years when the asbestos has been
disturbed. 
This area is very fragile and should be taken very seriously indeed. 
Kind regards
Paula 



On Thu, 7 Jan 2021 at 09:18, Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Savage,

 

Thank you for your e-mail below.

 

I note that you intended to attach screen shots, however, none were attached.
As such, if you wish to re-send your e-mail with those attached, I will bring them
to the Examining Authority’s attention.

 

However, as you will be aware, it is entirely at the Examining Authority’s
discretion as to whether it accepts submissions from parties that have not
previously registered as Interested Parties.

 

Kind regards,

 

Hefin

Hefin Jones
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